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Our Spring 2 Value
Kindness

Kindness ‘Love is kind....Clothe yourself in kindness.’
 1 Corinthians 13:4 & Colossians 3:12

Spring Term Newsletter 4

Friday Snack
Please use the link below to
order a Friday Snack for this

coming half term if you haven’t
already done so. Snacks must

be ordered before 4pm on
Wednesday of each week.

https://forms.office.com/
e/3tzU34nhF0 

Useful Contacts WEBSITE and FACEBOOK

Our new website and facebook
page are up and running. Please
have a look if you have chance! 

www.cotgrave.snmat.org.uk

Facebook Page: Cotgrave Church
of England Primary School

Head lice
Unfortunately, we are currently having a high volume of

cases of head lice within school.
Please could we ask that you regularly check your child
for head lice and treat them as soon as possible if head

lice are found. It is important to keep checking and
combing for head lice after the initial treatment to make
sure that they don’t come back. If lice are seen in your
child’s hair, a text message will be sent home to make

you aware. Children must have their hair tied back if it is
long enough to be.

Thank you for your help and cooperation.

PTA non-uniform day
The PTA are inviting the children to come in their own clothes on

Wednesday 19th March. Instead of money for a donation, the PTA
are asking for Easter eggs to be brought. These Easter eggs will
then be part of an Easter egg tombola at the PTA Easter party on

Friday 28th March.

https://forms.office.com/e/haw9iH92PS


Important Dates
Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th March- Parents’ Evenings

Wednesday 19th March- PTA non-uniform day.
Friday 21st  March- Swimming begins for Y1-Y6

Wednesday 26th March- Class 4 Farm trip.
Thursday 27th & Friday 28th March- Mother’s day gifts on sale.

Friday 28th March- PTA Easter Party 6:30pm
Wednesday 2nd April- Easter Service st church 2pm.

Friday 4th April- Last day of term.
Tuesday 22nd April- First day of Summer term.

Uniform Expectations
As the weather is turning warmer, just a reminder on uniform expectation.

On non-PE days, children can wear grey skirts, red summer dresses or grey
school shorts. Black cycling type shorts or leggings should not be worn.

Polo shirts on non-PE days should be white. These can have a logo or not. 
Red school PE tops should be worn on PE days. These can be worn with black

shorts (cycling type is fine for PE), leggings or joggers. Please ensure that these
are plain and  do not have stripes or large logos on them.

Trainers should only be worn on PE days and should be black. If you are unable
to find black trainers then please make sure that the trainers are mostly black.

Small emblems in a different colour on trainers is acceptable.
Thank you for your cooperation with this.

Parents’ Evenings

We look forward to seeing you at our Parents’ evenings this week.
Appointment times will be sent out today. Please be aware that slots are 10 minutes in length.

If anything arises that may need a lengthier conversation, the member of staff may need to
schedule a different appointment with you to continue the conversation. Thank you in advance

for your understanding.


